
 

 

 

 

 

We have had a lovely start to our new year in St David’s Class.  

For our Class Worship, we shared the story of Jim and the Beanstalk. The children played 

the different characters and also narrated the story. We had musicians who added sound 

effects to the story too. The theme of the story was friendship and how we can make new 

friends and help each other out. 

We sang a song called Let Your Spirit Fly and some children 

played glockenspiels alongside Miss Sheridan on the piano. 

We finished our worship with a prayer about being thankful for 

having friends. 

In topic, we have learnt about our Extreme Earth. We have looked at case studies about 

volcanoes, hurricanes, tsunamis and floods. For our Homework Project, we made models or 

fact files about our topic. We brought them in to show each other. We exploded some of the 

volcanoes using vinegar and bicarbonate of soda!  

 

 

 

 

In science, we have been learning about the digestive system and we did a very disgusting 

experiment where we used tights to show how bananas and biscuits move through our bodies! 

 

 

 

 

It’s been a busy start to our year and we have learnt lots already! We are looking forwards 

to learning more this half term. 


